
 
 
 
July 11, 2019 
 
 
 
Mark Palmer 
Albertson’s Companies 
250 E. Parkcenter Boulevard 
Boise, ID 83726 
mark.palmer@safeway.com 
 
RE:  DRH17-00072 / 3453 East Parkcenter Boulevard 
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
This letter is to inform you the Boise City Design Review Committee, at their hearing of    
July 10, 2019, approved the request for a two-year time extension for the approval to 
construct a new grocery store and fuel center on property located in a SP-02 (Barber 
Valley Specific Plan) zone. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (208)608-7081. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Katelyn Menuge 
Design Review Planner 
BOISE CITY PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 
 
KM:nh 
 
cc:  Tamara Thompson / The Land Group, Inc. / tamara@thelandgroup.com 
        David Turnbull / Barber Mill Investments, LLC / info@brightoncorp.com 
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